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Revised for the 2018 legislative session.  FISCAL NOTE
LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES (See narrative for political subdivision estimates)

FY 2018-19 FY 2019-20
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE

GENERAL FUNDS

CASH FUNDS

FEDERAL FUNDS
OTHER FUNDS
TOTAL FUNDS

Any Fiscal Notes received from state agencies and political subdivisions are attached following the Legislative Fiscal Analyst Estimate.

LB 304 would have no fiscal impact to state agencies.

LB 304 would make modifications to sections of law governing housing agencies, including governing board membership requirements,
the submission of planning documents, and purchasing limitations.  It is estimated that there would be minimal impact to local housing
agencies as a result of LB 304.


